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Friday 22nd December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The School Council are hosting a Movie Night on Wednesday 4th December from 3-5pm. 

All juniors are welcome at a cost of £1.50 per child. This will cover the cost of ice-creams 

and will help us raise funds for Well Found (the charity we are supporting this year).  

We will show the movie Dr. Seuss’ The Grinch. Please note it has a U certificate.   

Your child is welcome to bring a cushion or bean bag in order to enjoy the movie in 

comfort. We ask they are named and brought into school in the morning. 

Please pay and return the attached reply slip by Friday 29th November 2019. Please note 

that if payment has not been made by Friday 29th November your child will not be able 

to attend.  

Yours sincerely 

  

The School Council. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give permission for ……………………………………   to attend the school council Movie Night. 
      …………………………………… 
      …………………………………… 
 
I have paid on parent pay  
 
Please Tick: 
I will collect my child(red) at 5 o’clock     
I give permission for my child(ren) to walk home at 5 o’clock    
 
Signed: …………………………………… Print Name: …………………… Date: ………………… 
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